

June 14, 2011

Mr. Tobin Rockley Rockley Family Foundation PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

Thank you for the June 8, 2011 gift of \$2,500.00 from the Rockley Family Foundation to support the Music Performing Groups & Special Events Fund.

Gifts to Marquette help us provide our students with opportunities to develop their talents and fulfill their ambitions. They have you to thank for helping us fulfill our mission of providing an education that promotes life-long values and service. Marquette students overwhelmingly embrace preparing for careers and lives that incorporate social value and impact. Together, you and they may become agents of change and give life to our credo: Be The Difference!

If you have any questions about this gift or receipt, please call Luba Aganina, Donor Relations Officer, at (414) 288-4469. Again, many thanks.

Sincerely,

Tim Rippinger

Senior Associate Vice President

University Advancement

This gift is tax deductible as provided by law. Marquette University provided no goods or services in consideration in whole or part for this contribution. Please retain this letter for your tax records.

you, when the theory to